
From: University Prep Program 
Sent:   
To: District Partner 
Cc:   
Subject: Principal Residency Grant Update 
  
Good morning! 
  
Once again, thank you for taking time to visit with us about the Principal Residency Grants.  As you 
continue to explore options as to how to best support future campus leaders, we hope you will consider 
this unique partnership opportunity between your district and [Prep Program]. 
  
Good news!  Yesterday, we learned that the grant application is available and with that in mind, I have 
copied a message from TEA.  If you have additional questions about the grant, you will notice a link that 
provides you with a means for seeking additional information. The following statement is from Ebony 
Love, Educator Preparation Capacity Building Specialist, Division of Educator Standards and Testing. 
  
If you, or your partnering districts, have questions feel free to email principalresidency@tea.texas.gov 
  
Best to you all as you continue the important work of public schools. 
  
Ron 
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